
 

 
 
 

MAKARA MINING ANNOUNCES DIRECTOR RESIGNATION 
 

 
May 19, 2020 – Vancouver, B.C. – Makara Mining Corp. (CSE:MAKA) (“Makara” or the “Company”) 
announces the resignation of Peter Espig as a director of the Company. Makara would like to thank Mr. 
Espig for his contributions to the Company and wishes him the best in his future endeavors. 

About the Company  
The Company is a mineral exploration company focused on the acquisition, exploration and development 
of gold properties. The Company is based in Vancouver, B.C. and holds options over the Rude Creek 
Property located in the Yukon and the Kenora Gold Property located in Northwestern Ontario. 

Additional information is available at www.makaramining.com and www.sedar.com. 

Contact Information 
Grant Hendrickson 
Director and Chief Executive Officer 
Telephone: 604-372-3707 
Email: grant@makaramining.com  
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